
Dear Valued Customer,

During a recent review of the tax forms mailed for tax year 2023, it was discovered that 
the bank address information was not properly printed. Updated tax forms have been 
mailed with the correct Dime Community Bank address information.

Please be aware, as you may have received multiple tax forms, that the information 
contained on the form was only provided to the IRS one time.

If you have any questions, we encourage you to contact your banker or our Customer 
Support Center.

Questions or Assistance?
We're here when you need us.

• Please call Dime Support at 800-321-DIME (3463):

o Monday through Thursday, 8:30am-5pm ET.

o Friday 8:30am-6:00pm ET.

o Saturday 9am-2pm ET.

• Or email support@dime.com.

Thank you for choosing Dime Community Bank.


